
 

 S T GREGORY’S CATHOLIC SCHOOL 
 “LOVING & LEARNING” 

          OCTOBER 2007 NEWSLETTER  
Friday 28 Sept.  2.00 p.m. Harvest Festival 
                          School Hall 
DATES FOR OCTOBER 
Monday 1      Year 1 visit to Edgmond Hall 
                        3.30 p.m. Ingestre Hall parents  
                         meeting  Year 5 classroom 
Friday 5           Year 6 Assembly 
Monday 8-12   Year 4 & 5 Ingestre Hall visit 
Friday 12        Year 1 Assembly 
Wednesday 17  First Holy Communion meeting 
                 in the Guild Room - 7.00 p.m. 
Friday 19          School closed -  Training Day 
Monday 22-26 Half-term holiday 
Monday 29       School re-opens 
 
NOVEMBER 
Friday 2          Closing date for Secondary 
        Application Forms 
Friday 9            2.45 p.m.Remembrance Assembly 
Tuesday 20       7.30 p.m. Confirmation 
Friday 23          Year 2 Assembly 
Friday 30        Closing date for Reception  
                         Application forms 

QUIZ QUESTION 
Which vegetable comes in globe and  
Jerusalem varieties? 

I __________________________________ the parent of ___________________________________ 
 

 have received the October 2007 Newsletter  Signed _______________________________________ 
 

The answer to the Quiz Question is ____________________________________________________ 

‘PLEASE CLOSE THE GATE’ 
 
Could I please ask you to make sure you close the 
wooden gate into the playground by the Park Road 
entrance especially if you are collecting or bringing 
pupils to the Nursery. 
 
We have fitted a ‘hook & eye’ in order to keep the 
gate closed. 

CASH/CHEQUES IN ENVELOPES 
May I remind you when sending any money into 
school to please put it in an envelope with your 
child’s name, class and what the money is for on 
the front. 
The younger children find it difficult to 
cope with cash in their hands.   
Thank you for your co-operation. 

CHRISTMAS CARDS 
Please note that there will be no individual  
Christmas cards in school.   From 1st  December 
posters from St Mary’s Hospice will be put in each 
classroom.   If pupils wish to send a greeting to 
other pupils we ask them to sign the poster and 
give a donation of £1.00. 
This small act of  kindness, sends  
Christmas greetings to everyone in the 
class and forms part of a large donation 
we send to the Hospice. 

 
DATE FOR YOUR DIARY 
We will be holding a Craft Fair on 
Friday 30 November at 6.00 - 8.00 
p.m.   If anyone is interested in booking a  
table please contact the school office - £2.00 per 
table. 
We will be asking you to kindly ‘bake a cake’ to 
sell on the evening. Don’t forget to come and join 
us. 

DATA COLLECTION SHEETS 
Congratulations on the prompt return of these 
sheets, this information is now being entered on to 
the computer.  It is vital that we have these papers 
so the correct details are entered for your child.  If 
you have still not returned these sheets please  
ensure you do so as soon as 
possible. 

DATA PROTECTION  
Data Protection details attached for your 
information. 

CONGRATULATIONS to Miss McDonagh and 
Mr Sean Murray who are getting married during 
the half-term holiday. 
We wish them a long and happy life 
together. 
 


